
Washington
Elementary School
Remote learning 2020

All students who attend Edison Township Schools will be Remote starting Monday, December 7, 2020.
We will return back to school on January 4, 2021. If this date changes you will be noti�ed.

Please make sure your children are logging in at 9:00 am and are attending their small group sessions
in the afternoon. Attendance is monitored daily. We appreciate all of your efforts to ensure your
children are engaged.

As always if you have questions please reach out to the main o�ce at 732-650-5280. There will be
someone available from 8:00am-4:00pm daily.

Have a wonderful weekend.

Need Technology Assistance?
To request assistance for a device, please use this link to submit a ticket to the HelpDesk
Helpdesk Email: help.desk@edison.k12.nj.us
Helpdesk Phone: 732-452-4998

We encourage all students to purchase insurance through this link

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1584480708/edisonk12njus/j3rxz8fnk3v6ghvela8v/HelpdeskTicketInfo.pdf
mailto:help.desk@edison.k12.nj.us
https://www.edison.k12.nj.us/departments/it-department/student-device-insurance-information
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